
It is getting cold 
outside! Please send 
your child to school 

wearing a coat.

Please have your 
student wear their 
uniform every day!

In November, we will learn about adding, subtracting, time, and money in math. 
We will also continue retelling and making connections in reading. 

Please practice math and reading with your child at home!
We are excited to be going to the HealthWorks! Museum this month to learn 

about how to keep ourselves healthy. Be sure to ask your student what they 
learned on our trip!

If you have questions or would like to know more about our learning, please 
email, call, or send a note to school with your child.

We would love to hear from you!
Email: Margaret.Smith2@slps.org   or   Ashley.Zimmerman-Starsong@slps.org

School Phone: 314-776-3285
Thank you,

Miss Smith and Mrs. Zimmerman

November 12: No School

November 14: HealthWorks! Field Trip

November 21-23: No School

X

X

First Grade
november news

Monday: Art

Tuesday: Music

Wednesday: P.E.

Thursday: Music

Friday: Art

Miss Smith’s 
Class

Mrs. Zimmerman’s 
Class

Monday: Music

Tuesday: P.E.

Wednesday: Art

Thursday: P.E.

Friday: Music

Attendance is very important! 
Please be at school on time EVERY DAY!
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